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Object: European Clubteams Cup 
 
  
Dear Presidents, 
 
     as you know the 1st edition of the European Clubteams Cup will be held  in Moliets 
(FRA) from 12 to 14 September 2008. 
 
     I would like to inform you that the EMAU Council accepted for this year to increase 
the number of the teams which can take part to the competition.  Each country can 
participate with a maximum of 5 men clubteams and 5 women clubteams. 
 

Furthermore, take note that the number of the IBAN code, to send the 
payment for the entries, is wrong.  
Please inform your Clubs (which want to enter such a competition) that the new ones is:  
 

IBAN   FR76   1648   5000   4004  9388   7291  553 
  

Best regards, 
 

        
Marinella Pisciotti 
EMAU Secretary General 


